
Committee  Item (description/title) Invited Speakers Purpose i.e. 
monitoring, 
policy, 
recommendati
on 

Healthier 
Communities  

   

24 May 2023 

 

CSSIW Inspection report and 
Action Plan 
 
 
 
Update on Domiciliary Care 
 

Regional Maternity and Early 
Years Strategy 

Joint Adoption Arrangements  

 
 

 

Audrey 
Somerton-
Edwards 

 

Donna Pritchard 

 

Iwan Davies/Elen 
James 

Audrey 
Somerton- 
Edwards 

 

 

 

 

Committee’s 
request 

Pre-Cabinet 

 

 

 

 

3 July 2023 

 

Through Age and Wellbeing 
Recruitment/Retention 
 
 
 
Direct Payments 
 
 

A report on the Housing 
Register  

 
 

James Starbuck 

 

 

Donna Pritchard 

 

Llyr 
Hughes/Cerys 
Purches-Phillips 

 

Committee’s 
Request 

 

 

 

Committee’s 
Request 

 

18 September 
2023 

 
 
Housing Strategy  
 
 
IRO  
 

 

Llyr Hughes  

 

Elizabeth Upcott 

 

Pre-Cabinet 

 

Pre-Cabinet 



To present to Committee the 
outcome of the Ceredigion 
Dementia Ceredigion 
Implementation Plan 
 

  

Pre-Cabinet 

22 November 
2023 

Report on the delivery of food 
hygiene/standards and animal 
feed inspections in Ceredigion 
 
Single Use Plastic 
 
Pets as prizes  
 
CIW update report after six 
months for a period of one 
year on action against 
progress 
 
Statutory Director of Social 
Services Annual Report 22/23 
 
 
Respite and Day Services  
 
IRO 
  

Carwen Evans 

 

 

Alun Williams 

Heddwyn Evans 

 

Audrey Somerton-
Edwards 

 

Audrey Somerton-
Edwards 

 

Donna Pritchard 

 

Elizabeth Upcott 

 

Requested by 
Committee 

 

 

Pre-Cabinet 

As 
recommendati
on  

8 February 
2024 

Budget Preparation 24/25   

11 March 
2024 

 

 

 
Rapid Re-housing Plan 
 
Housing Strategy Action Plan  
 
Local Housing Market 
Assessment (LHMA) 
 
Review of Additional Licensing 
Scheme for HMOs 
 
 
Carers annual report for 
information  
 

 

Greg Jones 

Greg Jones 

Cerys Purches-
Phillips/Caitlin 
Theodorou 

 

 

Iwan Davies 

Elizabeth Upcott 

All Pre-
Cabinet 

 

 

 

 

 

For info prior 
to Council 



IRSPMR quarter 2 
 
 

 

 

Future 
agenda items 

3 July 2024 - Age Friendly 
Communities – self 
assessment 
 
 
3 July 2024 - Direct Payment 
Policy  
 
 
 
Report on the 15 points 
referred to in the ‘Pledge’ – 
Domiciliary Care  

Greg Jones 

 

 

Heather West  

 

Donna 
Pritchard/Heather 
West 

 

 


